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On Monday, we spent the morning with Year 2, helping them with their 

animations. We all became teachers for the session and supported Jet class using 

the LearnPads. It was a fantastic morning and lovely to see the children being so 

encouraging, demonstrating great skills and offering advice.  

We have also been busy this week preparing our items for the Christmas Fair. We 

will be bringing together our learning in Art, English and Music to produce framed 

artwork, poetry bookmarks and CDs of water music. There has been a lot of 

creativity on display! 

Reminders:  

Homework sharing session: Wednesday 7th December 3pm 

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

Continue to practise times tables – we are making fantastic progress! 

Learn spellings and complete Mathletics homework. 

 

Celebrations 

This week’s teacher’s award 

went to Zack Chorley for 

excellent creativity and use of 

emerald power when 

performing his own song to 

the class. 

Most housepoints award went 

to Lily Stevens. 


